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Fiorino, Michael

From:

Sent: December-22-16 8:26 PM

To: Fioring, Michael

Subject: Interest in File ZAC-16-074 and Related Applications
Hello Michael !

As you may recall, I contacted you a couple weeks ago, and we spoke for quite some time on the phone about
File ZAC-16-074 - the zoning and/or parking lot changes to the area around Upper Wentworth St. and Rymal
Rd E in Hamilton.

Thanks very much for your time and information with that phone chat!

Just to notify you in writing, I am very interested in all aspects of this application, and any subsequent
applications that might affect the physical area related to the development or further extension of the retirement
residence on that corner of Upper Wentworth and Rymal. I would like to participate in any discussions that
may be had, and in any Public Meetings throughout the process.

I would greatly appreciate any information around this subject area that you could possibly provide me
with. As well, I'm very interested in any electronic info you many have on zoning restructure/consolidation
that you and your department are planning (or have recently completed) in that area.

I will try to drop in to your office downtown in the New Year, but thought perhaps you could provide me with a
“little light reading" (1!} first for over the Holidays!

Thanks so much!
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!




